
 

 

 

TOWN OF VIDALIA 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
 
 

THE MAYOR AND BOARD OF ALDERMEN WILL HOLD PUBLIC 
HEARINGS TO RECEIVE  PUBLIC INPUT AND DISCUSS POSSIBLE USES 
OF SURPLUS HYDRO-ELECTRIC  REVENUES RECEIVED DURING  THE 
2018 FISCAL YEAR. THESE  HEARINGS ARE SCHEDULED FOR 
TUESDAY, AUGUST 21, 2018 AT 5:00 P.M. AND THURSDAY, AUGUST 23, 
2018 AT 5:00 P.M.  BOTH MEETINGS TO BE  HELD  AT VIDALIA CITY 
HALL, 200 VERNON STEVENS BLVD., VIDALIA, LA 
 
THIS  INSTITUTION  IS AN EQUAL OPPORTUNITY  PROVIDER  AND 
EMPLOYER. 
 
PUBLICATION  DATE:  AUGUST 8, 2018 
 
 


